
Office of the Prime Minister (Letterhead) 

 

 

President Dávid Nagy, 

National Conference of Student Councils 

 

Budapest 

 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

 

I have received your invitation with thanks. 

 

It is with pleasure that I recall our parliamentary negotiations with the student delegation 

last year, on which you also took part. I am sure you remember that during our meeting 

on the act on higher education, which was under parliamentary debate at the time, I 

presented to you in detail the multi-stage plans for the reorganisation of the higher 

education system. The Hungarian Rector's Conference also honoured us by entering into 

substantive talks on the reorganisation of the higher education system. 

 

I feel that we have caused no surprises of any kind. The Government has laid its cards on 

the table from the day it was formed, whether with regard to the reorganisation of the 

pensions system, the local government system, the healthcare system, the tax system or 

public services. You may continue to rely on this kind of openness in the future. 

 

With regard to the discussion of professional issues, please do not hesitate to contact 

Minister Zoltán Balog. 

 

Budapest 11 December 2012 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Viktor Orbán 


